
From: Joy Miller
To: External-Clerks
Subject: [EXTERNAL] TUP 502 Columbia Street
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 5:02:13 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I support the issuing of a TUP for an emergency shelter at 502 Columbia Street.  I own and 
reside in a condo nearby.

Joy Miller, ####-420 Carnarvon Street, New Westminster 
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